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King and Queen County Board  Meeting 
June 9, 2020 

 
Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m.  The monthly 
Electoral Board Meeting was held at the General Registrar's office. In attendance were 
Armistead Ransone, Chairman, David Broaddus, Vice Chairman, Diane Klausen, General 
Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 
 
Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
The General Registrar passed out copies of the approved 20/21 Budget to Board members for 
Electoral Board and General Registrar. 
 
June Primary is a Dual Primary.. The General Register has mailed out 128 absentee ballots, 83 
has been returned as of today's date. 
 
The General Registrar and Electoral Board members reviewed the Officer of Elections and 
Electoral Board assignments for the election on Tuesday, June 23, 2020.  Mary Ann Levere will 
start the morning at precinct 101, David Broaddus at 201 and Armistead Ransone will assist the 
General Registrar at the office. 
 
On Monday, June 22, 2020, starting at 9:00 a.m. Deputy Jorgenson and Armistead Ransone will 
deliver the voting equipment and supplies to all precincts. 
 
Voters are encouraged to vote by mail, use code 2A-disability or illness.  Last day to request an 
application is June 16, 2020.  Applications can be completed online at 
https://www.elections.virgina.gov​, or request from the Registrar's office. 
 
The Department of Elections in person training has been cancelled. Online training has been 
scheduled for July 20, 2020 and July 21, 2020. 
 
The General Registrar and Electoral Board members have agreed a satellite office will be 
needed for the November, 2020 election.  The satellite office will open seven days prior to the 
election.  More information to follow. 
 
Next meeting to be held July 7, 2020. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:20 a.m. 
 
Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary 

https://www.elections.virgina.gov/


 
 

  
  
 


